
WABASH COLLEGE 
Class Agents Letter                      Class of 1965 

Alumni and Parent Relations       

P.O. Box 352              

Crawfordsville, IN  47933                 

Web site: www.wabash.edu             

Email us: alumni@wabash.edu               

Phone: (765) 361-6369                                                  

 
 
 
May 20, 2015 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
The Big Bash is just around the corner.  As I write this, the Class of 
1965 Memory Book is in your hands (thanks to editor Phil Wescott!) 
and we have 62 members of the class registered for the Big Bash.  That 
number is just 8 shy of the all time 50th reunion record and makes us 
one of the top 50th reunion classes back for the Bash.  It isn’t too late – 
registration is open until May 27, 2015! 
 
We’ll kick off the reunion weekend a little early with a reception and 
dinner at the Crawfordsville Country Club on Thursday, June 4, 2015.  
If you have not yet replied that you will be there, please call (765-361-
6360) or email (bazzanih@wabash.edu) Heather Bazzani at Wabash.  I 
think we have approximately 35 attending so far.  It will be a nice, 
casual way to start our reunion and catch up on life-long friendships. 
 
You can see the entire reunion schedule here: 
www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule 
 
I want to draw your attention to a couple of items on that schedule. 
 

a. Friday evening (June 5, 2015) at the Big Bash reception and 
dinner we will receive our 50th reunion medallions.  We’ll also 
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present the College with a ceremonial check representing our 
class gift to the College – it jut might be a record breaker!  If you 
can be there, great.  If you won’t be in town until Saturday, don’t 
worry, we’ll reserve a medallion for you. 

b. Bob Witherspoon will be our song leader at Chapel Sing on 
Saturday morning, June 6.  Some of you will recall the Class of 
1985 won in 2010.  That result was questionable, to say the 
least.  This year we’ll leave no doubt, so study that second verse. 

c. Through the vision and generosity of Allan Anderson, the college 
has made several reunion upgrades for our class.  One of those 
is that Caleb Mills house (just north of the Library) will be our 
exclusive reunion headquarters for Friday and Saturday of the 
Big Bash.  We’ll have snacks, soft drinks, and a cool place to relax 
and catch up on both days.  We’ll also have an awning in the 
back yard – our plan is to also hold our reception there before 
we parade over to Salter Hall for our class dinner on Saturday 
evening.  Thank you, Allan, for your leadership and generosity! 

 
If you know of any men who are alumni of our class and have not yet 
registered, please urge them to reconsider and get on the list.  We’re 
going to have a great time! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Young 
1965 Reunion Chair 
 
 


